
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

FOR 

Website Development 

The City of Apalachicola is requesting Proposals for 
Website Development. The primary objective of this 
project is to replace the outdated existing website with a 
modern, user-friendly interface that is tailored for the 
experiences of both residents and visitors. We are 
seeking to redesign our website to include an intuitive, 
easy-to-use interface that allows residents and visitors to 
complete their tasks quickly and easily, regardless of the 
device they are using. The solution must have an 
interface which is easy to use and maintain by our 
administrators. 

Minimum qualifications:  Experience developing public websites.  

A complete qualifications package for Request for 
Proposal may be obtained from the City’s website 
(www.cityofapalachicola.com), City Hall at (850) 653-
6319 or from City Hall at 192 Coach Wagoner Boulevard, 
Apalachicola, FL.  Complete proposals will be accepted 
at the same address no later than 4:00 pm (Eastern), 
November 13, 2020.   Please provide proposal in writing, 
including examples or work product.  Please provide one 
additional copy. 

The City of Apalachicola reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 
Statements of Qualifications in whole or in part, to waive informalities in 
the process, to obtain new Statements of Qualifications, or to postpone 
the opening. 
 

The City of Apalachicola is an Equal Opportunity, Affirmative 
Action Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of 
age, religion, race, national origin, sex,  or handicapped status 
in hiring our the provision of services. 
 
For questions concerning the request for proposal, please contact City 
Manager Travis Wade at 850-653-9319. 

 

http://www.cityofapalachicola.com/

